
New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH  

To Know Christ  
and to Make Him Known 

 

Sunday, July 9, 2023 
8:30 & 11:00am 

(11:00am livestream) 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 

PRELUDE       His Love Endures Forever                                   Worship Team,  

                            Bruce Johnson, Leader 
                

CALL TO WORSHIP Psalm 136: 1-5, 13-14, 23, Romans 5: 6, 8         Nicholas Black,  

              Director of Shepherding 
  

SONGS Behold Our God 

 Isaiah 43 (When You Pass through the Waters) 

 His Mercy Is More 

 

OFFERING                       Ben Thompson, 

Assistant Pastor 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

DEACON’S MINUTE         Miska Brown 

 

TIME OF GREETING 
 

PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                    Mark Moser, Pastor 

 

SERMON Israel is Saved! (Can they boast about this?)    Mark Moser

 Exodus 6:1-8                                          

 

COMMUNION Guide Me O Thou Great Jehovah 

 Behold the Lamb 

 

RESPONSE Behold the Lamb 
 

BENEDICTION 

I will redeem you with an outstretched arm 

and with mighty acts of judgment... 

and I will be your God.  

 ~Exodus 6:6-7  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 

Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 

Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, moser@newlifeglenside.com 

Assistant Pastor—Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 

ext. 110, bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 

Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 

Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 

Outreach Coordinator - Alden Groves, ext. 199, agroves.nlg@gmail.com 

Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 

Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, nlgpkratz@gmail.com 

Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Church Administrator - Greg Raysor, ext. 101, nlgbusinessmgr@gmail.com 

Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 

Facility Manager - Ed Spector, ext. 107, espector@newlifeglenside.com 

Summer Office Contact - Sofi Stonehouse, ext. 100, newlifereceptionist@gmail.com 

CONNECTIONS 

 Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 

community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors  CLOSED July 10-14 

 Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page"           

 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

 Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed, please contact July coordinator Carolyn Ritter at 

NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

 New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 

 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

 New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 

nlgdjohnson@gmail.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

 New Life Thrift Stores—www.newlifethriftinc.org 

 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  

 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 

 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

 Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray 

for others, contact Linda Woods. 

 Perpetual Food Drive:  Current need: canned soup 

 Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your donation in the Food Cupboard

 cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 

 If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 

 Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


UPDATES  

OUR (ELECTRICAL) JOURNEY CONTINUES 

The work to install new circuit breaker panels is ongoing, and we will still 

experience power outages at times in the older parts of the facility over the 

next few weeks. While the areas of new construction will not be affected, be 

on the lookout for location changes when you are in the building! 

 

FOOD CUPBOARD UPDATE  

Over the last several months we have seen an increase in the number of 

households we serve, now at an average of 75 households per week. Many 

thanks to those of you who volunteer in the food cupboard to make this 

possible. There are more volunteer opportunities available, including assisting 

in the overall management of the food cupboard, picking up food donations 

from grocery stores, and other various tasks. Please contact Sally Andrake if 

you are interested in further information about the food cupboard! 

 

COMING SOON 
YOUTH MISSION TRIP—LUNCH FUNDRAISER — Today! 

Come to the Fellowship Hall after the 2nd service! Get a cheesesteak, bag of 

chips and a drink for $5! Maximum cost for a family $20. If the cost for the 

lunch is a challenge – lunch is on us. If you want to give more, we won’t turn it 

away. This year’s mission trips are to Easton, PA and the Dominican Republic. 

Questions? See Jason Peterson or a member of either team. 

 

THE 1ST RESPONDERS FOOD DRIVE — Saturday, July 15, 1-3 p.m. 

Fire trucks and ambulances will bring donated food to the church at noon and 

help is needed from noon to 2 pm.  If you're interested in helping to unload 

the trucks, check the expiration dates, or sort the donated items, please call or 

text Sally Andrake. As well, you can notify her this Sunday up front in 

the sanctuary after both services. Come when you can; leave when you must.  

 

 

HAVE YOU CHECKED IN? 

Please remember to stop by the Welcome Desk in the Lobby and sign in.  Thank you! 

BUDDY MINISTRY TRAINING EVENT— July 26, 6:30-8:00 p.m.  

A buddy ministry is a program of the local church that provides someone with 

a disability a one-on-one support person so they can better participate in the 

mainstream programs of that church. Buddies provide individualized support 

that is as unique as the individual they are serving. A buddy is NOT a 

babysitter. How a buddy serves may vary, but what a buddy provides is 

straightforward. If you have a heart to provide discipleship, friendship, and 

safety for an individual with a disability, come and learn more!  Please direct 

RSVPs and any questions to Beth Stonehouse. 

   

INTERESTED IN A NEW LIFE CAMPING WEEKEND? — August 11-13 

How would you like to go camping together with your church family?  Plans 

are underway for an all-church camping trip! Options will include rental cabins, 

tent spaces, and RV spots with hook ups.  Fishing, playground, pool, hiking 

trails, group activities, worship, more!  Anyone interested must let Barb 

Oelschlegel know.  To reserve a spot with other New Lifers, please email Barb 

a.s.a.p. as there is limited availability.  
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

HOUSING AVAILABLE THIS SUMMER?—Ray Z and family, six in total, will be 

visiting from China during the last week of July and all of August.  If you know of a 

suitable home available for some of this time period, please inform Pastor Mark. 

 

CARS AVAILABLE? 

Elizabeth Matthias is visiting the Glenside area from July 11th — August 9th and is 

need of a car during this time.  Drew Parlee is also visiting from September 6th —

September 20th and will need a car and a place to stay during this time. If you are 

able to help, or know of someone who can, please email the New Life Missions 

Committee at nlglobalconnect@gmail.com 

 

FURNITURE 

We are looking for nice, gently used furniture for the family room at New Life. 

Contact Bea Galloway at nlgkidslife@gmail.com if you want to donate! 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 

New Mothers’ Room—for moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or 

taking regular bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a 

changing table in there as well.  Please knock before entering.  

Family Room—for parents who want to continue to practice sitting through the 

service with their children.  We understand that some weeks might be harder than 

others to keep your children in the Sanctuary - this room is for you.  Head down the 

stairs and turn right.  

 Dates to Remember! 

 July 15: 1st Responders Food Drive 

 July 16: Commission Easton Teams 

 July 16: SeniorLife potluck  

 July 26: AbleLife Buddy ministry training event 

 July 30: Commission Dominican Republic Team  


